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Key Points Since Last Meeting 

Príomhphointí ón gcruinniú deireanach 

Resignation of the Deputy President of City Campus 
I am so sad to see my fellow Deputy, Adam Clarke, resigning from the SU. You were such a great mentor and friend to 
me, and I know you are going to do amazing in your new job. <3  
 

Referendum: 
From the 22nd – 24th of November, all the Officers, Staff, and Student Volunteers were out across all of TU Dublin 
promoting the Referendum and promoting students to vote “Yes”. On the 25th of November, we made history with the 
Referendum passing, reaching 5687 valid votes, 96.2% voting yes! This is such an amazing achievement, having 
broken records for the highest voting stats in all of TU Dublin and the old ITs. This couldn’t have been done without the 
amount of tremendous work done by the previous SU teams, the current Exec, and everyone who got involved and 

voted. I can’t wait to see what next year’s team will bring to the table!      

 
USI: 
Next National Council will be on the 8th and 9th of December in TUS Athlone. Our SU is bringing forward two motions: 
Operation Transformation (which is also being brought to our Student Council), and Government Financial Aid for 
Students Who Do Not Qualify for the Free Fees Initiative. 
 
USI Comhdháil/Congress will be on Monday the 27th of March - Thursday the 30th in the Clayton Whites Hotel, Co. 
Wexford. Sign-ups will be later in 2nd semester, but I will update you all as soon when I know more. 
 

Microwaves: 
Still have no update on microwaves on campus from Jennifer Farrell, but hopefully with the Canteen Protest coming up 
next semester we will be able to get more answers. 

 
Campus Developments: 
Currently still waiting to have the tour of the Sports Science Building but as soon as I do, I’ll be taking pictures of 
everything so make sure to look out on our social media! The President had updated me with a proposal from the 
university to charge students across all 3 campuses for the gym facilities to allow for better maintenance and having 
the same treatment across the university (classes etc). However, all TU Dublin students will be able to access the gym 
facilities for free during off peak times (TBD). Any furthers increase to the charge will have to be negotiated through 
the SU first before being implemented. 
 
I have emailed Brian Gormley about the benches that were put into Lower House to try get them into Tallaght as well. I 
had emailed him earlier in the semester about this, but he did not answer me. I will be pushing for this further into the 
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next semester. 
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Meetings Attended (and Number)  
Tinrimh Choistí agus Cruinnithe (agus Líon) 

Priorities for Next Period  
Tosaíochtaí don chéad tréimhse eile 

• Islamic Society Meeting x1 

• TAM x2 

• HR & Remuneration Committee x1 

• Sports Facilities Meeting x1 

• FARC x1 

• Education Team Meeting x1 

• Tallaght Class Rep Planning x1 

• Academic Council Preparation x1 

• Presidents Meeting x1 

• RAG Planning x1 

• Student Council x1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Campus Development Updates 

• National Council/USI Updates 
 

Events/Activities Attended  
Tinrimh Imeachtaí / Gníomhaíochtaí 

Mandates (Complete/In Progress/Uncompleted)  
Sainorduithe (Déanta / Ar Siúl / Le Déanamh) 
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• TUDSU Referendum (22nd – 24th of 
November) 

• Social Justice Week (28th – 1st of 
December) 

• Smashed Monday (5th of December) 

• Drink & Draw (6th of December) 

 

Gifts Received  
Bronntanais a Fuarthas 

Personal Expenses  
Costaisí phearsanta 

   

Any Other Matters 
Aon nithe eile 

Hope you all have an amazing time off over the Christmas break! Best of luck in your exams you 
will all smash them! :D 

 

 


